
 

 
 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 062(T)/25 
 

 

Port of Portland 
Shoaling to the West of the Main Breakwater 

 

 

Date:    30 January 2025 

 

Type of Notice:  Temporary 

 

Charts affected:  Aus 140, ENC AU5140PO, AU439141 

 

Publication affected:  Nil 

 

Details:  

 

Notice to Mariners (NtM) 428(T)/22 Shoaling to West of Main Breakwater is hereby cancelled. 

 

Mariners are advised that sand has accumulated to the west of the Main Breakwater in the 

vicinity of the Beacon (Q.R) marking the entrance.  

 

Shoaling extends approximately 90 metres to the west of the breakwater with a least depth of 

6.7 metres at the channel toe line. The shoaling decreases as it extends to the west of the tow 

line as detailed in the drawing below.  

 

The deep-water route is free of shoaling. 

 

For further information contact the Port of Portland by phone: 03 5525 0980 or email: 

shipping@portofportland.com.au  

 

This notice will remain in force until further notice. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution when entering and departing the 

Port of Portland. 

 

 

Issued by:  

 

Andrew Hays 

Harbour Master / Marine Manager 

mailto:shipping@portofportland.com.au
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